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EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF KENYA, MOSCOW
IMPLEMENTATION OF 100% E-VISA
The Embassy wishes to inform the general public that Kenya fully automated issuance of visas as from 1st January 2021. The automation will be timely as a mitigation measure against COVID-19 pandemic since it will eliminate physical contact between officers and applicants, as well as handling papers and cash. It is also in line with government policy on digitization of payment and service delivery.
This is therefore to inform that all application for Kenyan visas will be processed, paid and issued online as from January 1, 2021. 
Applications can be completed through www.evisa.go.ke portal. Please take note that there will be no issuance of visa on arrival.
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.
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